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Track 
This year’s track season has been slow due to the weather conditions all of Montana has been 
experiencing. The track team their first 3 meets cancelled, they have competed in the following track 
meets and are doing quite well this season, Libby, Whitefish, Kalispell. The coaches are getting their 
athletes ready for what they call the big 3 Whitefish, Polson, Kalispell, these meets are the last meets 
before the divisional track meet. Coach Miller and staff have had track athletes already make qualifying 
times and distances for the Divisional and State 
 
Track will be competing at the Divisional Track meet in Polson on May 18 and 19, 2018. Any track athlete 
that qualifies will then compete at the State Track Meet in Laurel on May 25 and May 26, 2018. 
 
Softball 
The season got off to a slow start again due to the late winter weather we experienced early in the 
season. The softball team is still making improvements and improving each game. The staff has focused 
on improving the batting skills of each player this season. The girls are continuing to make good strides 
in improvement and are working on small errors that continue to hurt them. The softball team has the 
following games remaining on their schedule before the end of the regular season; Conrad, Polson, 
Libby, Columbia Falls JV jamboree, Columbia Falls, Butte Tournament, JV vs Havre, V vs Shelby, 
Whitefish and Ronan. In the Northwestern A conference the top 3 team advance to the State 
Tournament in Frenchtown on May 24, 25 and 26, 2018. Our softball team will have to win all remaining 
conference games to have a chance at placing in the top 3 and advancing to the State Tournament. 
 
District Music Festival 
We had 34 band and 41 choir students participate in the District 7 Music Festival in Havre on April 20 

and 21, 2018. Of these band and choir students we had 6 qualify for the State Music Festival in Helena 

on May 5, 2018. 

 
Middle School Track 
 
The BMS track team will have had 6 track meets that they were able to compete in this season. We were 
able to add two meets on to their schedule so that the team could have a complete season. We added 
Big Fork and Whitefish to their schedule. Browning Middle School Track will be attending the Middle 
School Track divisional at Cut Bank on May 12, 2018. 
 
Choir and Band Concerts 
 
The All Bands and Choir Concert will be on May 16, 2018 at 5:30pm. We will also have our Band, Choir 
and Native Players perform to our student body on May 15, 2018. We plan to invite the BMS students 
and staff to the high school for this performance. We also would like to invite the School Board 
members to attend this event. We are currently working on a time, once we determine what time the 
concert will be we will inform the Board members. 
 


